
Just a quick greeting from your Board, we Wish you all a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Blessed New Year! 

We will be having our next Board Meeting in January on the 29th of the 

month, at 6:30pm as requested by many residents and we will plan on 

having ALL future board meetings (quarterly) from now on a 

Wednesday evening.  We nailed down tentative dates with Magda, and 

barring unforeseen circumstances these will be the dates for the year!  

January 29, March 12th, June 11th, September 10th  & November 12th 

Annual Meeting      

Some items have been suggested by residents they would like to see 

discussed on the agenda are:  

Pond Restoration for Sugar Creek  

Making this a 55 + community 

Parking Issues   

Addressing rules and regs that need updating  

Pool issues / cleaning person / making a deposit to use cabana, that is 

refunded when cleaned up properly afterwards  

Let’s all agree to maintain decorum at the meetings, and remain calm 

and kind to our neighbors one voice at a time, as we discuss things that 

pertain to the upkeep and blessings we enjoy here in this community.  
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